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community comments for meeting tonight. 

My name is Kristi Hendrickson, I am the Vice President for the Blue Line Club, which supports MHS Hockey.  I am writing
to request your support of continuing winter sports at the High School.  The hockey rink has been up and running with
strict guidelines in place to reduce the exposure to Covid 19.  We received support from the County to open the facility for
hockey and our Youth board President is in discussions with County Nurse monthly to update on the restrictions and
make modifications if required.   Playing High School sports is very crucial to the mental health of the students and I
request your support  to please consider allowing Winter sports to continue.  The athletes want to play and are already
following all the guidelines and restrictions that are in place at hockey rink and will continue to do so if they are allowed to
play.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

Kristi Hendrickson


